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DATE:	 September 23, 2008 

SUBJECT:	 Platting Code Consistency 

It has been brought to the RSA Board's attention that the borough's platting code in KPB 20.20 
allows for right-of-ways less then 60 feet in width. The Road Service Area code in KPB 
14.06.1 00 requires a minimum 60 foot right-of - way width for roads to be certified for 
maintenance. This width insures adequate room for snow storage, drainage, and utility 
installation. The perceived inconsistency between the two code sections has generated some 
confusion among applicants for road maintenance certification. 

At its August meeting, the RSA board considered whether or not 60 feet was actually necessary 
for maintenance or if this minimum width could be reduced in the interest of consistency with 
the platting code. The Board concurred with staff comments that a reduction in the right-of-way 
width would generally be problematic for maintenance operations. 

On behalf of the RSA Board I am requesting that the Planning Department review its provision 
for right-of-ways less than 60 feet, and if reasonable initiate a code change that would reflect a 
requirement for right-of-ways to have a minimum width of 60 feet. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Ifyou have any questions or concerns please to not 
hesitate to contact me or submit comments to the Road Service Area Board. 


